May 8, 2012
Coushatta, Louisiana

The Board of Commissioners of the Red River Levee & Drainage District met this day in regular session with the following Commissioners present:
Milton Forrest, Robert Burleson, Marlan Anderson, Daniel Cason, and William Waltman.
Attending as a guest was Rhonda Foster representing the Department of Transportation and Development for the State of Louisiana.

Rhonda Foster, Milton Forrest, and the Corp of Engineers met with land owner Lewis Hunter Brown.  He agreed to clean all his land all the way to the railroad track.  He wants the levee board to take the wire down.
The board was updated that work was still being done on the manhole and the sewerage problem.
The U. S. Army Corp of Engineers’ inspection 2012 will be June 28 and 29, 2012 at 8:30 a.m. each day.  This is the Sector Commander’s formal levee inspection.  The entire levee system will be inspected during this trip.

Rhonda Foster informed the board the DOTD recommended Cambridge mend a large hole in the levee by the Coates Estate.

The minutes were approved for the previous meeting.
The current bills were presented and the Secretary was authorized to pay.
There being no further business to come before the Board on proper motion duly seconded, the meeting was adjourned.  The next regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Red River Levee & Drainage District will be held on June 12, 2012 at 4:30 P.M. 620 Rush Street, Coushatta, Louisiana.


______________________________

____________________________

MILTON R. FORREST, PRESIDENT

ELLEN G. MOORE, SECRETARY
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